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FRIDAY, MARCH 4TH, 2022 - RIBBON
SKIRT/RIBBON SHIRT DAY
In the spirit of reconciliation, Friday, March 4th, 2022 will be
Ribbon Skirt/Ribbon Shirt Day in SRPSD schools. Westview staff
and students are invited to wear their ribbon skirts/ribbon shirts
with pride. If you do not have one that is okay as we will be
making ribbon skirts/ribbon shirt pins with all our kiddos.
We recognize that not everyone may have a ribbon skirt/ribbon
shirt and for many, it is not part of your culture or story. Therefore
on March 4th, we invite everyone in SRPSD to stand in solidarity with Indigenous peoples by
wearing an article of clothing that reflects their own culture. If you do not have a ribbon skirt,
you can wear any skirt to stand in solidarity. The importance of this day is to bring the ribbon
skirt teachings and Indigenous perspectives to the forefront and to show solidarity as an
SRPSD community.
The road to reconciliation is paved by the commitments of all of us to do our part to create
safe and inclusive learning spaces. We hope that Ribbon Skirt and Shirt Day will lift us all up,
as we stand together in solidarity with Indigenous people.


PIZZA
TUESDAYS

ARE BACK @
OUR CANTEEN!!!

PEPPERONI OR
CHEESE

PARENT/TEACHER INTERVIEWS -
PHONE INTERVIEW OR IN-PERSON
Mark your calendars as Parent Teacher Interviews are coming up
on Thursday, March 17th, 2022 from 3:30 p.m. - 8:30 p.m.
You are able to choose between a Phone Interview and an In-
Person Interview. Please complete and return the form that was
sent home with your child on March 2nd indicating which choice you've made. We look
forward to sharing your child's progress and discussing any concerns you may have.
As always if you have any questions, please give us a call.

https://s.smore.com/u/2798/c9c1e476182e27b2a58b287e9fe4df08.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/8247/91221af1ce65ff125daa6944fe421f7d.png
https://s.smore.com/u/f1ba/c514dc92482b87fb5de010965ce78874.png
https://s.smore.com/u/ca4c/8ca118906f48c15be85afbb24c1bf0a0.png
https://s.smore.com/u/cf02/fd1327f3dcfc49f4863c586cc2839558.jpeg


SCHOOL COMMUNITY COUNCIL
MEETING - THURSDAY, MARCH 17TH
Our next SCC meeting will be held on Thursday, March 17th at
6:30 pm in the library. Please feel welcome to attend and bring
your suggestions for making improvements to our school. When
parents and school staff work together as a team, the student
benefits!

GRADE 8 HIGH SCHOOL
REGISTRATION
Grade 8's it's time to think about what high school you will attend
in the fall! If you would like to tour a SRSD high school please
call to set up an appointment. Please click on the appropriate link
below for school contact information.
Wesmor - 306-764-5233
PACI - 306-763-6485
Carlton - 306-922-3115

MARK YOUR CALENDARS WOLF
PACK!!!

Hot Dog Lunch - Thursday, March 17th
Order forms will be going home on

Monday, March 14th

NO CLASSES - FRIDAY, MARCH 18TH
AND MONDAY, MARCH 21ST
There are no classes on:

Friday, March 18th - Teacher Convention
Monday, March 21st - PLC Day

Enjoy the long weekend ~ Classes resume on Tuesday, March
22nd, 2022
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